

February 9, 2009

Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Bill Graham Foundation:

On behalf of the trustees, staff, and volunteers of San Francisco Parks Trust, we thank you for your generous gift of **\$4,000** made recently for the **Kids in Parks**. As the fiscal partner of more than 50 neighborhood organizations, events, and park groups, like the **Kids in Parks**, San Francisco Parks Trust is working to maintain, develop, and provide support for programs and projects that link parks with community.

For your records, San Francisco Parks Trust is a nonprofit 501(c) 3 organization and our tax ID number is 23-7131784. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. San Francisco Parks Trust has not provided any goods or services for this contribution. If you have any questions regarding your donation, please contact our Development Associate, Lydia Pound, at 415.750.5440 or via email at lydia@sfpt.org.

Once again, thank you for coming to the aid of community groups who want to improve and take care of their parks and s. Your generosity enables our Park Partners to fund invaluable programs that revitalize, reforest, and restore San Francisco's parks and playgrounds, benefiting everyone in our community.

Sincerely,

Karen Kidwell

Executive Director